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Air Quality Consultant RFP Questions 
 

1. Question: In the RFP, it states the following: “Become familiar with and follow procedures outlined by 
the approved Quality Assurance Project Plan.” The Quality Assurance Project Plan is hyperlinked, but 
cannot be accessed at this time – can you correct the link or provide information on the Quality 
Assurance Project Plan? 

 
Answer: The hyperlink on page 5 of the RFP has been removed. The Quality Assurance Project Plan is 
now found in Appendix A, or page 15, of the RFP.  

 


